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Mr Chung Lin 
Food 4 Less 
38 Queensbury Station parade 
Edgware 
HA8 5NN 
 
21st September 2018 
 
Ref: 223718243 
 
Dear Mr Lin,  
 
Licensing Act 2003 – Breach of Premise Licence 
Re: Food 4 Less, 38 Queensbury Station parade, Edgware, HA8 5NN 
 
I am writing to confirm my visit with Chris Pearce, Public Safety Officer on Wednesday 12th 
September 2018 to discuss concerns related to the front entrance door opening outwards into 
public highway which is causing a health and safety hazard to members of the public.  
 
Your wife was made aware of the concern and was advised to rectify the matter.  
 
During my visit, it was noted that high strength cans of beer namely, ‘Union Black (8.4% abv)’ 
were displayed in the fridge chiller.  Please be mindful that you are in breach of the following 
conditions embedded on the premise licence.  
 

 No high strength beers, lagers, and ciders above 6.0% ABV shall be stocked or 
sold. 

 No single cans or bottles of beer, larger or cider shall be sold. 
 
It is your duty to ensure that licensable activities and hours of operation are in accordance with 
those listed on your premises licence. You must also ensure that the conditions attached to your 
premise licence are adhered to. 
 
If we find evidence, which indicates that you are undermining the licensing objectives, your 
premise licence will be reviewed.  
 
Now that the implications have been made clear to you, I trust your co-operation in this matter. 
Please be aware that the Police and Council Officers shall conduct visits to ensure compliance 
is achieved. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me quoting the above reference should you require any further 
advice or information. 

http://www.brent.gov.uk/


 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Planning, Transportation & Licensing 
 
 




